From,
Richard Horn,
Blue Fragrance Pvt. Ltd.,
New York 567990
To,
Bill Hayward,
44N Princeton Park,
New York 586643
Dear Mr. Bill,
I, Richard Horn, would like you to give us an opportunity to provide fragrance in your need for business growth.  We are manufacturer of branded fragrances, having base in New York for the past 4 years with successful establishment.  You could wonder that how my fragrances can help you in business growth.  There is no doubt that in today’s most competitive environment workforce tend to get exhausted easily and sometimes not able to make right direction to achieve targets.
It has been scientifically proved that our fragrances ease out cranial nerves which are responsible for taking active decisions.  Thus, there is a direct link between decision making and inhale of our fragrance.  We have different types of flavors that your large workforce would be excited to have a try at least.  On top of it, our fragrances are eco-friendly in nature.  This very means that you are also going to invest a bit for preserving Mother Nature.  I hope to have a word from you as soon as possible.
Yours Lovingly,
Richard Horn

